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The Shire of Derby/West Kimberley’s Senior
Youth Services Team Leader, Trevor Menmuir,
has been nominated for a prestigious 7NEWS
Young Achiever Awards WA 2021. 

Trevor, 25, of Derby has been nominated for a
RiverBank Estate Restaurant Health and
Wellbeing Award in recognition of the following
achievements: 
Trevor coordinates, plans, supports, and
organises a range of youth and community-
related activities and programs, including
engaging in sports and delivering healthy food
programs for kids and families. Trevor is Chair of
the Youth Network meetings and the youth
representative in the Derby Interagency
Meetings. He is responsible for voicing issues
and concerns for the youth and coordinating
programs and solutions in the youth and
community space. Trevor is a founding member
of the Derby Basketball Association. He
previously worked as the Aboriginal and Islander
Education Officer at Derby District High School.

You can vote for Trevor in the Catholic
Education WA People's Choice before 11:59pm
Tuesday 25 May 2021.
Vote here: https://bit.ly/WAYAA21pplchoice

Local Government Professionals WA Pilbara
Kimberley Challenge 2021 in Broome 

Trevor was also recognised by the judges in last
month's challenge as a Master Challenger for his  
demonstrated strong collaborative skills,
leadership potential and articulate and engaging
style.
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Follow us on Facebook:
@ShireofDerbyWestKimberley
@SDWKCC

Vote for Trevor in young achievers awards 

Vote for Trevor Menmuir before 25 May 2021

50th Anniversary Kimberley
Art and Photographic Prize  

Entries now open, closing Friday 18
June 2021. Forms and information
packs available from the Administration
Building, Fitzroy Crossing Visitor
Centre, Shire website sdwk.wa.gov.au
or via email:
kimberleyartprize@sdwk.wa.gov.au

https://www.facebook.com/WAYoungAchiever/?__tn__=-UC*F7NEWS%20Young%20Achiever%20Awards%20WA
https://bit.ly/WAYAA21pplchoice?fbclid=IwAR22_jUthcpTsARI_Mo4eOYvjkW45Xuulftchttps://bit.ly/WAYAA21pplchoicePfofiwEWLMJAPK6oGOmzE2c
http://sdwk.wa.gov.au/
mailto:kimberleyartprize@sdwk.wa.gov.au


Lord Mayor's Distress Relief fund activated
for Tropical Cyclone Seroja appeal

The Lord Mayor’s Distress Relief Fund
has been activated due to the
destruction and damage caused by
Tropical Cyclone Seroja in WA’s mid-
west. 

The community can help those affected
by this disaster by donating to the
LMDRF at www.appealswa.org.au

We need to all pull together to assist
residents and businesses in WA’s mid-
west and surrounding areas, including
Carnarvon, Kalbarri and Northampton. 
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ANZAC Day commemorations held in Derby
and Fitzroy Crossing

ANZAC Day was commemorated in both Derby and
Fitzroy Crossing on Sunday 25 April 2021.

Approximately 150 people attended the Derby
service, and 100 in Fitzroy Crossing.

ANZAC Day 2021 commemorations in Derby.
All photos by Neil Hartley.

The LMDRF is the recognised state
emergency fund and provides relief for
personal hardship and distress arising
from natural disasters occurring within
Western Australia. 

http://www.appealswa.org.au/
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